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57Years of  

Memories 

Fairbrae Board elections are in March. 
 

Any members who are interested in serving on the Board of    

Directors please contact the current Board President, Emil 

Abelaf, (email: Fairbrae-bod@googlegroups.com), for more      

information. Elections will be held on March 12th at our    

Annual Members Board meeting at 7:30pm. Please stop by 

for a look at what we have accomplished this past year and 

what is in store for the future at Fairbrae. 

 

 

 

Pool and Club closure dates: 
 

Pool, tennis courts, restrooms will be closed on Feb. 5th 

through Feb. 8th. 

Tennis courts and restrooms will re-open on Feb. 9th. 

AND 

Swimming pool will be closed from Feb. 5th through Feb. 

18th. 
 

Construction work will begin on the pool deck during 

this time. 
 

Thank you for your patience during this construction, any questions please contact 

Steve at the office. 



Board of Directors: 
Emil Abelaf                                President            
Todd Myers      Secretary  
Johney Han                            At Large 
Dirk Leone              At Large 
Lisa Schertler                             At Large 
Linda Cleveland                          At Large 
Mike Branch                               Treasurer 
Next Board meeting will be on February 12th, Monday, 
in the clubhouse at 7:30pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...9am-12 pm & 3pm-5pm 

Email: manager@fairbrae.com 

(408) 739-3833 

 

SUNN Swim Team Practice Schedule 
 

Sept 5, 2017 through April 13, 2018 

Practice Days and Times: 

Monday through Friday from 3:45 to 7:30pm 

The two closest lanes to the office are available for members use during the 

above times. If you have any questions please contact Steve in the office. 

Manager’s notes: 
 

Pool will be closed for swimming from Feb. 5  

through Feb. 18th  
 

 

Also, the tennis courts will be resurfaced in late March due to the original resurfacing job didn’t cure 

correctly and some loose grit appeared. There will be no charge to the club for this work and the 

courts will only be closed for 2 days. 

 

Are you already dreaming of Spring??  

The 2018 Manta Ray season is right around the corner! Sign-Ups for Fairbrae      

members  begins March 1st so be on the lookout for an email with the registration   

link in late February. To view a complete calendar of dates, go to:  

https://www.teamunify.com/Calendar.jsp?team=vvfmr 

If you have any questions, please email: 

Mantarays_registrar@yahoo.com 

https://www.teamunify.com/Calendar.jsp?team=vvfmr


                        New additions/subtractions            
 

Before...  

And after 

Drinking fountain by tennis 

courts 

Before...  

And after 

Storage shed by corner of tennis courts, 

behind diving board 
And after 

Before... 

We will be replacing 

the old guard stands 

with new, moveable 

stands for the guards. 


